
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

 

I am requesting funding for Hamilton Road East-West Connection in surface transportation 

reauthorization legislation. 

 

The project sponsor for this project is the City of Bloomington and the project is located at Hamilton 

Street, Bloomington, Illinois 61704. 

 

The funding is designated for the final connection of a 7.2 mile east-west transportation improvement 

project. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following benefits: the 

project facilitates multimodal travel by connecting the Constitution Trail multi-use path along the 

route and creating the potential for more safe and efficient mass transit connections. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Darin LaHood 

Member of Congress 

April 27, 2021 

 


